
Brooks of Bonita Springs Community 

Development Districts I and II  

November 13, 2023 

To All Brooks Homeowners, 

This email is being sent to alert you that there has been an update issued to add more 

questions/answers to the Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) document which addresses the 

potential sale of Coconut Park to TCC.  This FAQ was first distributed on November 6th.  This new 

update has been posted on the CDD’s website (brookscdds.net) under the “Communications” tab. 

You may access that directly by clicking here.  This is the last update that is planned prior to the 

CDDs November 15th special meeting where the proposed sale will be discussed and voted upon. 

Thank you for your continued interest in the Districts’ projects and activities. 

Your Brooks of Bonita Springs CDD I & II Supervisors 

https://brookscdds.net/_assets/documents/news/2023-11-13-BOBSCDD-comm-faq-coconut-park-sale.pdf?v998544

